
Every year, Bell invests over $3.5 billion in its network infrastructure. These investments enable 
us to keep providing exceptional new features, even faster Internet technology, world-class 
entertainment as well as the capacity necessary to support an exponential growth in the use 
of communications services. In order to support these investments, we will be adjusting some 
of our service rates as of April 1, 2018. To verify what changes apply to your service(s), please 
refer to the chart below.

Services Rate adjustment

Long Distance International Plus package +$1/mo.

Long distance per-minute rates* +10%

Home phone packages +$2/mo.

Internet service +$5/mo.

Internet usage above plan is increasing from $3 to $4/additional GB

*Only applies to long distance calls made outside of a long distance package. For information about per-minute rates, 
visit bell.ca/longdistance.

Your current pricing is refl ected on your most recent bill.

If you have any questions, or wish to cancel or modify your services, please call 
us at 310-BELL (2355).

Thank you for choosing Bell. We appreciate your business.
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Changes to Bell service rates.


